
Ke  

January  2017  
 

Next meeting is January 16th at Epic Curean Restaurant, 1455 Woodruff Road 
Dinner at 6:30. Meeting Begins at 7:30 

 

 

     President:                 John Dillewyn    Home:  297-1462  dillewynj@bellsouth.net 
                                                                    Cell:     884-9404 
 

    Vice President:          Roger McGlone Home:  288-2411   aprogermcglone@aol.com 
                                                                    Cell:     270-6585                                                  
 

    Secretary/Treasurer: Bob Jackson     Home:  288-5304   rsjack307@charter.net  
                                                                    Cell:     430-4730                                        
 

    Safety Officer:           Fred Endler        Home:  879-7607  nobull58frede@yahoo.com 
                                                                    Cell:     901-2972  
 

    Newsletter Editor:     Mike Reece        Home:  329-9435   mwreece@charter.net   
 

    Webmaster:               Tom Holmes       Cell:   787-0426    tholmes345@mindspring.com  
 

 

Quotes of the Month 
 

“What does a homeless person do the first time you let him use a computer?  He 
  searches through the recycle bin.” 
- Anonymous 
 

“I’m sorry I’m not updating my Facebook status.  My cat ate the mouse.” 
- Anonymous 
 

“My wife loves me so much, she tries to attract me to her.  The other day she put on a  
  perfume that smells like a computer.” 
- Anonymous 
 

“I changed my password everywhere to ‘incorrect’. That way when I forget it the 
  computer always tells me ‘Your password is incorrect’ ”. 
- Anonymous 
 

New Members 
 

We added two more members at the December meeting: Joe Ruta and Scott Boothe, 
both pilots.  Welcome guys!  See you in the Spring. 



Communications 
 
 

• At the December club meeting members voted to present Roger Harmon with a 
$50 gift certificate and Roger McGlone with a $100 gift certificate to show 
appreciation for their efforts in maintaining the field in 2016.  Well deserved, 
gentlemen! 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
Nope.  Nothing happening in January, either. 
 
 

 

This Month’s Special 
 

I’m just “winging it” here, but my guess is this occurred on “Training 

Night”. 
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WCRC Skyhawks 
2607 Woodruff Road 

Suite E #106  
Simpsonville, South Carolina 29681 


